
From: Selina Clark
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 7:15:24 PM

Selina Clark
770 East Colebrook rd
Colebrook, NH 03576

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We don't need towers taking away our pristine views. No one wants to drive to see the ugliness of
those massive towers. Take it elsewhere.  Canada wI'll keep power there if their demand grows.  Listen
to what the prole want for a change.  NH stands to loose big.  The nothern pass is not wanted.

Sincerely,
Selina Clark
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